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Thank you on behalf of FoSS to 
everyone who bought a Slaley Bar! 
We will let you know exactly how 
much was made once we have the 
final total! 

ECO -WARRIORS  

   

Our Reading Ambassadors … 
Oliver, Oscar and Lily are our Reading 
Ambassadors and they are working hard 
to promote reading throughout the 
school.  

 
Our Eco-Warriors are Grace, Daisy, 
Cillian and Leo and they are on a 
mission to help us save energy by 
turning off lights around the school. 
Throughout the next year, we will be 
meeting regularly to discuss more 
ways of saving the environment. 



 

 

                                
 
 
                                            

 
 
 
 
 
                             

 
 
    
 
 
                               
 
                  
              

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Wednesday 1st November – Online Portal open for Reception applications 

Tuesday 7th November – Reception weights and measures PM – Miss Parr /Mrs Hayward PSQM Training 

Thursday 9th November – Pro Strike Fundraiser  

Thursday 16th November – Parents Afternoon / Evening 

Friday 17th November – Children In Need 

Tuesday 21st November – Pine Class – Skipping festival 

Christmas Events 

Wednesday 6th December - Cake Decorating Evening  

Friday 8th December 7pm - Christmas Shopping Night & raffle  

Wednesday 13th December (AM) - Christmas Performance 

Thursday 14th December (PM) - Christmas Performance 

 

 

School will return on Monday 6th November. See you all bright and breezy at 

8.50am! 

Science Club will be continuing after half term for 4 weeks beginning on Wednesday 

8th November and after school and Breakfast Club wraparound care will be returning 

on the Monday and Wednesday evenings from Monday 6th November. 

Have a lovely week!  - Mrs Hayward.  

 
 

 

ProStrike 
 
 
Your children should have already brought home a  
sponsor form and our event is on Thursday 9th November. 
 
Please don't feel obliged, however, we would love it if your child could be 
sponsored to raise money for our school library. 
We are hoping to raise enough money for library enhancements, including 
a membership to NCC Library Services. 
This will mean that each class will regularly receive a box of books relevant 
to the topic they are studying and membership also includes a library 
revamp and a book 'scanner' so that the children can scan their books as 
they take them from the library. Please could we have all sponsor forms 
returned by Wednesday 8th November. 
 

 

Congratulations to Mrs English who has passed 
her Higher-Level Teaching Assistant Course! 
Mrs English has been studying alongside 
working for the past 
Year and we are extremely proud of her!! 

 


